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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B 

July 28, 2016 

Mr. Amha Selassie 

Director, State Health Planning and Development Agency 

DC Department of Health 

899 North Capitol Street NE 

Washington, DC 20002 

amha.selassie@dc.gov  

RE: Certificate of Need (CON) Application by VNA of Maryland to Operate a DC Office 

at Farragut Square 

Dear Mr. Selassie: 

At its regular meeting on July 13, 2016, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 

Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 

6 of 9 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 

Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (5-0-1): 

WHEREAS, VNA of Maryland is applying to provide health services in the District of 

Columbia with its DC office to be located at Farragut Square in ANC Single Member 

District 2B05, 

WHEREAS, the State Health Planning and Development Agency of the DC Department of 

Health has asked that VNA of Maryland provide a letter of support from Advisory 

Neighborhood Commission 2B, 

WHEREAS, VNA of Maryland has briefed the Commissioner of the Single Member 

District where VNA of Maryland would locate its offices and has come before the ANC to 

describe the proposed services, 

WHEREAS, outreach to the area’s aging-in-place organization has indicated no objection 

to this application, and 

WHEREAS, VNA of Maryland originated in the well-respected tradition of visiting nurses 

associations. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that ANC 2B has no objections to VNA of Maryland’s 

Certificate of Need application. 
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Commissioners Abigail Nichols (abigail.nichols@dupontcircleanc.net) and Nicole Mann 

(nicole.mann@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicole Mann 

Chair 

cc: 

K.Hobbs@vnamd.com  
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